FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
HealthPoint Temporarily Closing Somerville Location

Somerville, TX — HealthPoint has made the difficult decision to temporarily close its Somerville
Clinic. The last day of operations will be February 28, 2025. This decision comes after ongoing
challenges in securing a full-time provider and financial sustainability. However, we remain fully
committed to reopening the clinic as soon as possible with a dedicated provider in place.

HealthPoint is actively seeking a physician or experienced nurse practitioner who is passionate
about serving the Somerville community. We welcome the community’s help in identifying
candidates for this position! If you know someone who would thrive in this role, and would love
Somerville as much as we do, please have them email HR@HealthPoint-Tx.com.

“We know how important it is to have a consistent and trusted healthcare provider right here in
Somerville,” said HealthPoint CEO, Terri Sabella. “Our goal is to reopen the clinic as soon as we find
the right provider. Long-term success will also depend on the community’s engagement and regular
use of the clinic once we reopen.”

During the temporary closure, HealthPoint patients can access care at these nearby locations:

¢ Navasota Clinic - 8310 State Highway 6, Navasota, TX 77868, Phone: (936) 825-0000

e Caldwell Clinic - 1103 Woodson Drive, Caldwell, TX 77836, Phone: (979) 567-7080

e Hearne Clinic - 709 Barton Street, Hearne TX, 77859, Phone: (979) 279-3451

¢ Bryan/College Station Clinic — 3370 S. Texas Avenue, Suite B, Bryan, TX 77802,
Phone: (979) 595-1700

o Telehealth Acute Care Services — Acute care from anywhere for common illnesses —
www.healthpoint-tx.com

To schedule an appointment or for more information, please contact the clinic by phone or visit our
website at www.healthpoint-tx.com. The Burleson County Health Resource Center may be able
to assist with linkages to transportation resources or other resource needs, you may reach them at
979-567-3200. Patients will receive individual notifications by mail. Patients with questions, please
call HealthPoint- Somerville Clinic (979) 596-1441.

“This closure is a temporary measure to ensure that when the clinic reopens, it provides the quality
care and patient satisfaction our community deserves,” added Sabella. “We thank the Somerville
community for their patience and understanding as we work toward a sustainable solution. We look
forward to welcoming everyone back soon!”
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About HealthPoint: HealthPoint provides a network of community health centers serving the Greater Brazos Valley
since 1972. We provide access to primary care, women'’s health, dental, behavioral health, and pharmacy services
for every member of your family. HealthPoint makes it easy to access quality healthcare services. We accept Private
Insurance, Medicaid, Medicare, CHIP, Healthy Texas Women, and offer services on a sliding fee scale for eligible patients.

For more information contact:
Nancy Dee, Marketing & Communications Director
npaschal@healthpoint-tx.com - 979-739-7434
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